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Infrastructure NSW

Ms Lynda Voltz MP

Chair

Legislative Assembly Committee on Transport and Infrastructure
Legislative Assembly

Parliament House

Macquarie Street Sydney NSW 2000

Via email: transportinfrastructure@parliament.nsw.gov.au

Dear Ms Voltz

| refer to the appearance of Infrastructure NSW at the Legislative Assembly Committee on
Transport and Infrastructure hearing into the Sydney Metro West project on 13 October 2023.

I would like to provide one clarification on the evidence provided. It is on page 50 (page 3 of our
excerpt) of the transcript as below:

RENE BURKART: Chair, neither of us were with Infrastructure NSW at the time that the
summary was prepared.

To clarify, neither myself nor Ms Lonergan were in our current roles at Infrastructure NSW at the
time that the business case summary was prepared. However, we were both employed at
Infrastructure NSW in other roles at that time.
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If further information is required, please contact
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Yours sincerely

Rene Burkart

Head of Assurance

OFFICIAL





